Valley Creek having revival services starting Sunday
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Feb. 24, 2011 - Valley Creek Baptist Church will host a Revival with Paul and Vanessa Cherry
from Feb. 27 through March 2. On Sunday, Feb. 27 the services will be at 11 a.m. and 6 p.m.,
then Feb. 28 through March 2 they will be at 7 p.m.

The church is located at 3615 FM 896 (Valley Creek Road) north of Leonard.




